
 
The New York City Department of Sanitation (“DSNY”) previously announced that it would hold 
a public hearing, on April 16, 2020, at 9:30 A.M., on a proposed rule to require certain buildings 
to submit a building waste management plan.  In light of the 2019 Novel Coronavirus (COVID-
19) pandemic, DSNY has determined, that the hearing must be postponed indefinitely. Notice of 
a revised hearing date will be announced at a future time. 
 


